Report for Women’s Sailing meeting on April 1, 2017
— submitted by Lesa Dailey, Coordinator for Women’s Sailing

Topic: Garden Delights: Glass craft—facilitated by Martha Bindshedler
Attendance (7): Martha Bindshedler, Lesa Dailey, Gail Groves (guest), Emily Henke,
Melissa Nicholson, Sally Reid, Jackie Werndli.

The "Women's Sailing" meeting on April 1 was creative and fun!

Martha Bindshedler facilitated a crafters workshop on creating garden ornaments
using glass pieces. Some women created two of these beautiful ornaments.

We shared glass pieces, shared creative ideas, and ooohed and aaahhhhed over
each other’s creations.

https://goo.gl/photos/tzbLQosmJQX7FcR76

Bring some $$$ to the May meeting for Cuban food and read the book chosen for
the June book discussion. See details below. See you then!

Save the dates and plan for:

Saturday, May 6.

Bring a few dollars, your appetite, and your desire to learn sailors Spanish!
Emily will bring some breakfast foods from Little Habana Café.
Emily Henke will lead a discussion about Cuba and using Spanish while there.

Saturday, June 3.

Pre-read “First You Have to Row a Little Boat” by Richard Bode.

Cathy Hodge will lead a discussion.

Discussion can continue afterwards over lunch at Alpha Pizza across the street.
https://www.amazon.com/First-You-Have-Little-Boat/dp/0446670030

You can email lesaydailey@gmail.com with your questions, thoughts, comments,
suggestions, OR to be added to my email reminder list.

Thank you!
Check our WOMEN'’S SAILING at:

TSS Website - www.sail-TSS.org  choose the “Women’s Sailing” TAB

TSS Email Connection — comes out twice a month to your email address. You should
receive this if you are a TSS member.
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